
From: Kahlon, Gurbux 
Sent: 3/5/2014 11:15:03 AM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Station power advice letter 

Eric, please give me a call. Somebody told me PG&E wrote a letter to some storage suppliers 
that they will be subject to the station power tariff. I need to understand the connection. 
Thanks. 

Gurbux Kahlon 

Manager, Market Structure, Costs and Natural Gas 

Energy Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco Ca 94102 

Tel: 415-703-1775 

E-mail: qkk@cpuc.ca.qov 

SB GT&S 0439914 


